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Date: Sunday, June 14, 2015 6:21:31 PM

Dear Council,

I would like to advocate for support of an item on the Comp Plan Amendment schedule.

I urge you to support and approve Comprehensive Plan Docket item #1 and direct City staff to investigate setting a
 v/c ratio limit on collector arterials.This will more provide protection and safety to communities surrounding this
 collector arterials and be more fair to those living or working nearby.

I believe this is a reasonable proposal to ask staff to study this matter carefully and consider the potential for
 allocating reasonable traffic measures to these neighborhoods which are impacted.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Janet Way
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